Private ISF

From: Pam <borsope@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 5:37 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Response to RFI on Private Initiatives to Develop Consolidated SNF Storage Facilities

| am writing to oppose the Private Interim Storage Sites proposed for radioactive material storage because:

1. It will put at risk our environment and public safety to exposure to high level nuclear waste by transportation by rail,
and barges on waterways.

2. It will transfer the title and liability for the high level radioactive wastes from the nuclear utilities that generated and
profited from them onto the public. Taxpayers will pay all costs and assume liability and this is just not fair.

3. The private interim storage facilities stand to make billions of dollars in profits at taxpayer expense.

4. "Interim storage facilities may become de facto permanent storage facilities risking releases of hazardous
radioactivity.

Please do not support creation of these dangerous interim storage facilities.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Pam Borso
P O Box 154
Custer, Wa 98240

Climb the mountains and get their good tidings.

Nature's peace will flow into you as sunshine flows into trees.

The winds will blow their own freshness into you, and the storms their energy,
while cares will drop away from you like the leaves of Autumn"

- John Muir



